EMERGENCY PROCEDURES

Woodcroft College is committed to maintaining a safe and secure environment for all staff and students. To achieve
this, regular practice of emergency evacuations and lockdowns is essential. Typically, a drill is conducted once per
term to ensure everyone is familiar with the procedures and protocols.

Clear, consistent, and efficient execution of these routines is crucial. In the event of an actual emergency, well-
rehearsed staff and students can respond quickly and calmly, minimising risk and ensuring safety.

If you have any questions regarding Woodcroft College’s evacuation procedures, please contact our Chief Fire
Warden, Andrew Griffiths at griffiths_a@woodcroft.sa.edu.au.
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